
Five things you need to know
today

Councillor Andrew Burns previews what will be discussed at
The Policy and Strategy Committee today, including the cost

of council employees taking the day off for the Royal Wedding
and the works which might be carried out to the centre of the
city.

Rose Street will be given this new look according to The
Scotsman. “The overhaul will see Rose Street stage regular
street markets and festival events, as well as be transformed
by new floral and lighting displays. A clampdown on traffic
using the street, bringing redundant buildings back into use,
and clamping down on “clutter” are also thought to be on the
cards.”

There were some people, councillors included, at the Edinburgh
Council  meeting  a  couple  of  weeks  ago  who  claimed  that
deputations to the council do nothing to affect the outcome of
the meeting. A deputation is allowed five minutes to put their
case before the meeting in an effort to change the council’s
view on one of the matters before them.  It seems though that
the efforts of the Moray Feuars have had a result. Perhaps.
The Herald report that the Council is considering installing
monitors at key points in the city to calculate emissions in
key streets. The Moray Feuars claimed that the emissions in
Great Stuart Street had risen to dangerous levels as a result
of the traffic in Shandwick Place being rerouted through New
Town streets.

Have you discovered the Walkit site yet? The urban walking
route planner not only gives you directions on how to walk to
your destination, it will tell you how long it takes and how
many calories you use getting there. It covers many cities in
the UK including our very own Edinburgh.  So just in case you
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are going to the rugby this Sunday here are your directions on
how to get to Murrayfield…

Walking directions from Waverley to Murrayfield

In case you have difficulty working out what would happen if
double summertime is introduced in the UK the BBC has a map
which they hope will help……Does it?

http://walkit.com/walkit_pipe.php?walkit_city=edinburgh&walkit_to=Murrayfield Stadium&walkit_to_id=2433071_2733880&walkit_from=Waverley Station&walkit_from_id=3152734_3597059&direct=0&refproprid=0&referid=binwnjdpsyok88ww0gwwscosc
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/magazine-12523164

